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3rd February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: VISIT TO EDGE HILL UNIVERSITY – Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

We have organised the second of two university visits for Year 12 this year to Edge Hill University on 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025. Edge Hill is a campus University was rated as the 4th best University in the 

Northwest of England in the Complete University Guide 2025. It was also rated Gold for student experience in 

the 2023 Teaching Excellence Framework.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for all students to gain an insight into University and experience life on campus. 

Whilst it is still early for students to be considering whether to attend university or take an Apprenticeship, 

students will have the opportunity to experience taster lectures across a variety of subjects, campus tours and 

workshops to support their education around the university experience. They will also have time to speak to 

existing students at the University about their experiences.  

Students may attend in their own clothes and must register at 8.25am as normal and will return before the 

end of the school day at approximately 3pm. Once at the university, students will follow a programme of 

activities, moving round the city campus in groups, although staff will be on hand to offer support. Lunch will 

be NOT be provided on the day. Therefore, students will need to bring a packed lunch. Students may also bring 

money to purchase anything additional they may need.  

The cost of the trip is £17 which covers the travel costs of the trip. To ensure your child can take advantage of 

this fantastic opportunity, please login to Parent Pay to make payment and complete the consent and medical 

information by no later than Friday 14th March. Unfortunately, we no longer accept cash payments.  

If you require your log in details for Parent Pay, please contact Ms V Inskip on vinskip@lymmhigh.org.uk . If 

your child is in receipt of the Bursary fund, please email Mrs Hughes on lhughes@lymmhigh.org.uk  to request 

that the cost of the trip be covered by your child’s fund, however parents / carers must still login to Parent Pay 

in order to give their consent for the trip.  

If you have any queries about this event, please do not hesitate to contact Sixth Form Student Services on 

01925 755458 extension 124. 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr J Mullin 

Assistant Head of Sixth Form/Head of Year 12 


